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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1430 creates the Oklahoma Central Purchasing Department and transfers the Central 

Purchasing Division of OMES as well as its powers and duties to the Department. The State 

Purchasing Director shall lead the Department. Separation from OMES will create the need for 

increased funding to provide staffing in key areas. OMES estimates a cost of $2,797,209 to cover 

the new FTE and IT needs. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $2,797,209.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $2,797,209.00 
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